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A strong and positive relationship between HSN and the HSN Volunteer Association is 
essential at several levels: 
 
The President and Chief Development Officer of the Foundations and Volunteer Groups at 
HSN is responsible for ensuring a collaborative relationship amongst all groups and will act 
as the liaison among the Foundations and Volunteer Groups, HSN, and HSNRI 
 
The Board of Directors will support the HSN Volunteer Association in its endeavors.  The 
Board will be represented at HSN Volunteer Association activities when requested. 
 
Regular communications will be essential and achieved through a number of mechanisms. 
 

• The CEO will present an update to the HSN Volunteer Association twice per year, 
or more often if required.   

 
HSN will endeavor to advise the Volunteer Association of any changes in operations that 
would directly affect volunteer services. 


	SUBJECT:RELATIONSHIP WITH THE VOLUNTEER ASSOCIATION



